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Greetings Chavez Families, 
 
As principal of Cesar Chavez Learning Center, it is my pleasure to welcome everyone back to 
our campus. We are excited to see your children face to face and online. Our hallways are 
once again full of energy, enthusiasm and engagement. It is our mission now more than ever 
before to cultivate excellence in 


